MR HESS HOME WORKS
EXECUTIVE MEETING

 MINUTES
Location:  Inner Peace Floats
January 19, 2020
12:00 p.m.

Present:

Riqui Hess, Executive Director

Kathie Notarfonzo, Assistant Director

Cindy Kain, Treasurer
Kodi P, Board Member

Clayton DeSarno, Board Member

New Pens – Riqui ordered new pens with M.R. Hess Home Works info on them and handed them out.
Brochure – Riqui updated the brochure for M.R. Hess Home Works and handed out.  Basically they stayed the same except in the mission statement she took out that we’d make everyone find a purpose – they need to do that themselves.
Spin-a-Thon – The idea of conducting a “Spin-a-Thon” is being considered.  Kathie will follow up on the mechanics of organizing this day for further discussion.
Bank Account – At this time there is $900 in the checking account which needs to go towards: Kera’s NYS Parks Empire Pass for 2020 (she won in an event), Elk’s club for youth event, and book for QPR training.
QPR Training – Board members should be QPR trained.  Kathie will pick check everyone’s availability and let Riqui know so we can schedule.
Local Boards – Riqui has been placed on mental health sub committees of community services boards.
Push Thru Boxes – New potential locations for the push thru boxes were discussed.  Riqui will check with Burdett Dandy, Kodi’s Dandy, and Lisa Rahilly in Burdett.
Volunteer Board – Riqui suggested the idea of a small volunteer board to help with some of our missions – more like an ambassador helping with brochure distribution, public advisory, etc.  Solicitation for such members will be done and interviews will be conducted for those that apply to ensure they are a fit.
Logo Trademark – Kodi will look into how we trademark our logo.
Mental Health Association of the Southern Tier – Riqui and Kathie are going to Binghamton on Thursday, January 23rd to network with the Mental Health Association of the Southern Tier regarding the start up of a respite house.  
Push Through; 5k – Details still need to be worked out for the Push Through; 5k.  It is tentatively set for Saturday, May 16.
Youth Event – This year’s youth event will be a youth dance at the Elk’s club on Saturday, February 29th from 7 pm – 10 pm.  Riqui is talking about purchasing a selfie station from Amazon.
Business Budget – Cindy will check on Quicken for money tracking and let everyone know if it’s doable.
Next Executive meeting still needs to be scheduled.
Meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m.  
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